

## ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION

## **Branch 613 Talbot Trail**

141 Hwy. 20 E., P.O. Box 42 Fonthill, ON LOS 1E0 Tel: 905-892-6293 Fax: 905-892-9470

November 14, 2022

Pelham Town Hall 20 Pelham Town Square Fonthill, ON

## Remembrance

We express our thanks and gratitude

Dear Staff:

On behalf of our veterans, their families and the members of Branch 613, I wish to thank you for allowing us to place poppies and collection boxes at your place of business during the period October 26, 2022 to November 11, 2022 inclusive.

By allowing us to do so, we have been able to conclude a successful Poppy campaign for 2022. The monies collected from the collection boxes will allow us to continue to provide assistance to veterans and their families as well having funds available to support cadet and youth programs.

In closing, we thank you again for your support and unless we hear from you otherwise, we look forward to your participation in our 2023 Poppy campaign.

All the best to you and your colleagues,

Yours truly,

Jim Garner

2022 Chairperson, Branch 613 Poppy Campaign.

